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2 Jailed for 25 Years as Dope Smugglers 
NEW YORK, June 19—

Two French members of an 
international narcotics 
smuggling ring said to have 
brought $293 million worth 
of heroin here from France 
were jailed for 25 years 
each today. 

Manhattan Federal Court 
Judge Edward Weinfeld im-
posed the sentences upon 
Charles Laurent Fiocconi, 
31, of Paris and Jean Claude 

Kella of Toulon,i who were 
convicted last month after a 
nine-day trial. 

A codefendant, Louis Cir-
illo, 48, was jailed for 25 
years last month. From his 
backyard federal agents re-
covered more than $1 mil-
lion in cash which was said 
to be the proceeds of the 
heroin operation. 

Both Frenchmen still face 
heroin-importing charges on  

a Boston, Mass., indictment. 
The government showed 

that the ring succeeded in 
bringing heroin into the 
United States by secreting 
large quantities in expen-
sive automobiles shipped on 
luxury liners. 


